
 

 

San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 1 South Van Ness Avenue, 7th Floor San Francisco, CA 94103 SFMTA.com 
 

 

TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Scheme Managers  
 
FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, Taxi Services 
 
DATE:  March 22, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:    Temporary Bus Staging 
 

Please be advised that buses transporting teams participating in the NCAA Basketball 
Tournament will be temporarily using the taxi stands at the Hyatt Regency (50 Drumm) and 
Hilton San Francisco Union Square (Taylor & O’Farrell) from March 23 through March 26.   

Buses will be using the taxi stand on Taylor, while there will be no impact on the portion of the 
stand on O’Farrell.  Please check the posted signage and recall that every Permit Holder shall 
cooperate with and obey any lawful request or order of a Parking Control Officer or peace 
officer.   

 

 

 
 


